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18/12/2020  13:40:022020/5076/P INT J. Hunt This application is for an extremely big awning at the front of the premises.

It is likely to worry neighbours above Rozay @ 327 and Sparkle @ 329 West End Lane if it is the first step in 

establishing a long-term  external seating area. Streatery projects (in reaction to Covid conditions) have a 

deadline of September 2021 but there have been many objections in this area to premises which have  

outside patios/frontages re noise and anti-social problems.

We hope planners will have a close look at this application in terms of harm to the amenity and peaceful 

enjoyment of homes for other residents.
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